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Route 113 Closure Planned 
( Burlington Junction, MO.)   Routine maintenance work will close Missouri
Route 113 this week. 

On Thursday, April 13, local maintenance crews from the Missouri Department
of Transportation will close Route 113 for a culvert replacement between U.S.
Route 136 and 210th Street. 

The road will be closed from approximately 8 a.m. to 3 p.m., weather permitting.
During this closure, motorists will need to use an alternate route.
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